
rounty of ventura CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

September 23, 1999 

Honorable Charles Campbell 
Presiding Judge of the Superior Court 
Ventura County Hall of Justice 
800 South Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009 

Subject: Responses to 1998-99 Ventura County Grand Jury Final Report 

Dear Judge Campbell: 

In accordance with State requirements, the Board of Supervisors' responses to 
the FY 1998-99 Grand Jury Final Report are hereby being transmitted. The 
Board adopted the responses on September 21,1999. 

Should you have any questions, please call me at 662-6792. 

Respectful% submitted, 

Robert Sherman 
Program Management Analyst 
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